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To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

21/06/2024

MR Paul Soo
2 / 2 - 2 Victoria ST
Burwood NSW 2134

RE: DA2024/0675 - 80 - 82 Mona Vale Road MONA VALE NSW 2103

I visit my kids at Collaroy Plateau once a week from Burwood and I play Pickleball over the
weekend as a member of the Northern Beaches Pickleball Association. Having these new
Pittwater pickleball courts will provide local and outer communities more choices to enjoy a
growing game and bring more customers to the local businesses. I have played at the new
Warriewood courts and having another in the same area will benefit those living closer and
save them a long trip further south to find a court. I look forward to these new courts opening
in the future. Thanks for the consideration.




